
 

 

 

ROAD IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 

 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

JULY 15, 2016 
 

ST. PAUL AVENUE RESURFACING 
CADIEUX TO FISHER 

 
Pro-Line plans on working this Saturday to complete the pavement base repairs and 
pavement joint repairs on St. Paul.  
 
Next Tuesday and Wednesday, Pro-Line plans on placing of the first layer of new 
asphalt. Once the first layer of asphalt is complete, the contractor will begin the curb 
capping and driveway replacement work which we are anticipating will begin at the end 
of the week.  
 
Please turn off your AUTOMATIC LAWN IRRIGATION SYSTEMS on Monday night 
and refrain from cleaning driveways, washing cars, etc. until the first layer of asphalt is 
complete which should be Wednesday evening. 
 
All local cross street intersections will remain open. St. Paul, between the intersections, 
will be closed to all traffic. This will require residents with driveways on St. Paul to park 
on one of the local cross streets. Access to Neff Lane will be maintained. There shall be 
no parking on St. Paul Avenue for the remainder of the project to allow the Contractor 
unobstructed access to the work site. 
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize for any inconvenience the construction 
may cause you and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete this project in a timely 
manner.     If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact one of the 
following: 
 
Contractor: Pro-Line Asphalt Paving Corporation        (586) 752-7730 
Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc        
        Stephen Pangori       spangori@aewinc.com        (586) 726-1234    
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